
Notice of Budget Workshop 
Board of Trustees 

Charlotte Independent School District 
102 E. Hindes Blvd.  Charlotte, TX 78011 

July 14, 2021  

 

A Budget Workshop of the Board of Trustees of the Charlotte Independent School district will 
be held on Wednesday, July 14, 2021 beginning at 6:00 p.m., in the Administration Bldg., 102 E. 
Hindes Ave., Charlotte, Texas 78011. 

 

 1.  Call to Order-Roll Call of Members 

 2.  Public Comments 

 3.  Budget Workshop 

 4.  Adjourn 

This notice was posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act on Tuesday, July 6, 
2021 @ 3:00 P.M. 

____________________________ 

For the Board of Trustees 

 

 


